
Project Update: January 2011 
 
We got a number of groups to go turtle watching with us during the past season. These included a 
large number of school children. We also had a quiz at the Charlestown Secondary School. 
Furthermore there was the sea turtle camp and we aired turtle group activities on the media, 
print, radio, TV and on the internet. 
 



 


